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Report on Rally to Seaview YC 6/7 July  2024 

We’re not having much luck with the weather for boating lately! 

Although we didn’t go by boat, because of the high winds, some of us still made it for lunch at 1pm 

at the Yacht Club. 

Iain, Polly and me went by bus from East Cowes, changing at Ryde for Seaview. Graham and Mike 

took the car and parked along the front at Seaview. 

Great lunch under the covered sun area and a nice pint or two of Yachtsman’s. Polly and Iain had to 

leave early as they were going to a Pim’s evening at the East Cowes Marina. The two Mikes and 

Graham stayed longer for a desert and went back to East Cowes by car.  

Seaview YC were very welcoming and said we could come back any time by boat or road. 

The next Rally is at Southsea marina on the 10/11 August. Watch out for emails. 

Mike  

 

Mike and Graham tucking in to desert 
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Choppy conditions off Seaview 

 

 

 

  

Paul with Boats moored at Gins 

 

 

 

 


